
 

  ​NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER 
 

Dear Beacon Families, 
 We have lucked out with a fairly sunny and warm fall, which means lots of 

outdoor lesson time! Many of our students were able to explore the garden 
habitat in person, while others enjoyed our​ ​Garden Habitat: Who Eats What 
lesson video and ​ ​scavenger hunt​ from the comfort of home. If you would like to 
view all of our virtual lessons, you can subscribe to ​our YouTube channel​! We’ll 
post and send out one or two videos each month. 

 
This past month, students learned what animals live in the garden and what they eat. Many students 
also had a chance to get their hands dirty digging and searching for clues of animals in our garden 
habitat. Animals aren’t the only living things eating in our garden- our students did plenty of eating 
too! Our in-person students have been able to enjoy the garden's bounty; tasting watermelon, 
peppers, kale, beans and more! Our virtual students had the opportunity to play animal charades as 
they interacted with each other and our 
educators while virtually learning.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Until next month, 

Ms. Megan, Ms. Diana, & Ms. Nicole 
 

For more information, including volunteer and giving opportunities, visit our website ​www.landtolearn.org 
Follow us on Facebook​ ​@LandtoLearn  

and Instagram ​@LandtoLearn  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Z0ZEndx2tK8&feature=youtu.be
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FPsZtJfBAp605kC9Gi-idk2aYrnyD0YD/view?usp=sharing
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCVwxYRRI57ULnoX5DaLomig
https://www.landtolearn.org/
https://www.facebook.com/LandtoLearn/
https://www.instagram.com/landtolearn/
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